
 
 

ST. CHAD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parents/Carers         24 February 2015 
 
We would like to book an educational visit to Safeside on 9th March 2015.  This is a state-of-the-art interactive learning 
complex. Some of the topics your child will learn about are road, water, fire, personal and internet safety.   They will also learn 
about dealing with emergencies, first aid and many other topics, all within a stimulating, interactive and safe learning 
environment. Travel to the venue will be paid for by school, meaning that the total cost for the trip is the £6.00 admission 
charge. 
Children will need to be in school at normal time and will be ready for collection at normal time. Packed lunches will be 
required. 
 
We need to have commitment from parents that they are willing to pay the £6.00 voluntary contribution to cover the cost of 
the trip and the slip below returned by Wednesday 4th March in order to confirm the booking.  Any reply slips not received by 
that date will be considered a “no.”   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Mr B Wilkinson 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………….………….. 
 
 
I confirm that I would/would not be willing to pay £6.00 voluntary contribution towards the Safeside visit on 9th March 2015. 
 
Name of child    …………………………………………  
 
Parent/Carer signature  ……………………………………………….. 
 


